
 

2nd July 2021 

 

To:  Parents of Pupils in Years 3 & 4 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Bowling – Tuesday 13th July 2021 

As a lovely end of year treat, on Tuesday 13th July 2021 we are planning to take the children in Years Three and 
Four to Nottingham Bowl. It promises to be both educational and fun. 

We will be walking to the venue, leaving Hollygirt at 10:15am and we will return to school before the end of the 
day. Children should wear their school PE kit and any other clothing appropriate for the weather on the day (sun 
hats/ waterproof coat may be required). Lunch will be provided.  

The cost of the trip is £16.50 which you can pay by cash or cheque, in a sealed envelope with your child’s 
name and NOTTINGHAM BOWL written on the front. Alternatively, you may pay by BACs transfer. If paying by 
BACS, please title your payment SURNAME/BOWL. 

If you are happy for your child to participate in this trip, please complete the consent form below and return by 
Friday 9th July 2021. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss A Cooper 

Year Three Teacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 

 

     Bowling - Tuesday 13th July 2021 

 

Child’s Name: ______________________________________  Class: _____________________ 

I am willing for my child to attend Bowling on Tuesday 13th July 2021. I acknowledge the need for obedience and 

appropriate behaviour on my child’s part. I understand that there is some level of risk in every activity but that this 

visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved. I believe my child to be medically fit to undertake this visit. 

I enclose £16.50 cash / cheque (made payable to Hollygirt School) / I will do a BACS payment (please reference 

payment Name/BOWL) 

Please note that by signing the consent form you are agreeing to the cost of this visit even if your child does not 

take part. 

Signed: ___________________________________________ Date: _________________________ 

Please return to your child’s Class Teacher by Friday 9th July 2021 


